Boronia West Primary School Whole School Bulletin—2023

"Growing through learning"

Dear Parents/Carers/Kin,

We hope you are enjoying hearing all the wonderful stories from your children about the great learning that is happening at our school this year.

Last week was awesome, and our students were at the centre of it all! Whether they were learning new things in class, making new friends on the playground, or simply spreading joy with their infectious laughter, our students have truly been a source of humour and resilience!

School Wide Positive Behaviour Support

In classrooms students receive tokens as recognition for positive behaviour. These tokens are collected in the class tubes.







Once a tube is full the class will receive a corresponding coloured leaf at assembly and the coloured leaf is placed over one of the white leaves on our whole school tree.

At our last assembly our students earned 4 leaves which is <u>400</u> acknowledgements of positive behaviour. Congratulations everyone!

Once our tree is full we will have a whole school celebration—celebrating the 10,000 positive behaviour acknowledgments our students will have achieved.

Morning Supervision

As a school community, the safety and well-being of our students is of the utmost importance to us. In light of this, we would like to formally emphasize the importance of yard supervision and remind you of the starting time of 8:45am.

Once students have arrived at school they cannot leave the school grounds. We have had some students going to the park across the road. If this is an agreement you have with your child they must attend the park and then arrive at school by 8:57am when the music starts. If they come to school first they must remain at school.



EDITION 3

Acting Principal—
Penelope Harris



IMPORTANT DATES

TERM DATES

Term 1: Jan 30—Apr 6

Monday 13th March— Labour Day Public Holiday

Term 2: Apr 24—Jun 23 Term 3: Jul 10—Sep 15 Term 4: Oct 2—Dec 20

School Council Nominations

Please consider nominating for our school council. Being a member of the school council is a great way to learn more about our school and how it operates as well as positively contributing to our school community. Our school council organises a range of school events and activities each year.

More information will come home this week regarding School Council nominations.

Icy Poles for Sale

Our grade 6 students are once again selling Zooper Doopers at lunchtimes on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays for \$1. All proceeds are going towards their Year 6 Graduation. Enjoy some icy cold icy poles over the hotter months!



Uniforms

Our second hand uniform sale was a great success. If you need any additional item please come to the office. Second hand items are available to all our families for a gold coin donation. We have many items available. All items have been washed.

Its important to take a moment to appreciate our students and all the joy they bring to our lives. Wishing everyone a great week.

Penelope Harris

STEM—Celebration

All of BWPS students have been participating in STEM weekly on Thursdays.

This photo shows students using their technology and design skills.



Grade 1—Celebration

Here are our grade 1 students doing a craft activity in relation to reinforcing sounds and letters of the alphabet.

